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July 8, 2024

The Faribault School Board met in a closed session on June 24, 2024, to discuss the
results of the 2023-2024 Superintendent Evaluation. A rating score was used on the
following three (3) goals set by the School Board:

1) Continue to expand on the 2022-2023 goal that was set for you regarding
continuous improvement in all schools regarding excellence in education.

2) Develop and articulate a clear vision and action steps for continuous
improvement in all school’s student behavior.

3) Develop and implement a plan to continue to support mentorship, evaluation,
professional growth, and efficacy of district leadership.

After review and discussion of the evaluation scores and comments, the Board has
concluded that Superintendent Bente has met expectations in all three goals
established for him for the 2023-2024 school year. The Board looks forward to working
in partnership with Superintendent Bente for a successful 2024-2025 school year.

John Bellingham

School Board Chair
Faribault Public Schools
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